
May 20,  2007 

Please say a prayer 
for our many sick, homebound 
and hospitalized parishioners 

who are unable to attend Mass. 

Let us pray for those who have died… 
Marian E. Gordon 

“Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, 
And let perpetual light shine upon them.” 

CHURCH SUPPORT 
$7,750.25    - Sunday Collection 
$1,383.00   - Parish Upkeep & Maintenance 
$9,133.25 
 

Please don’t forget your weekly 
 Offering to the Parish. 

 

Only your generosity helps us 
 pay the parish bills. 

WELCOME INTO THE CHURCH 
NUNZIA DANYAH BALIU 

WHO WAS BAPTIZED LAST WEEK. 

 

 

ARCHBISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL 
COLLECTION UPDATE 

 

Parish Assessment:       $ 70,600. 
 

As of May  16th  
we have collected:        $ 41,597.  
 

Remaining balance:      $ 29,003. 
 

Out of 2,200 Parishioners, 
285 have contributed so far. 
St. Veronica’s needs your help. 

59 % 

Mass  Intentions for  the  Week 
 

Sun      5/20    6:45 James Ford 
Mon     5/21    6:30 Gertrude Eberle 
                   8:30 Novena for Mothers 
Tue      5/22    6:30 James P. Miller 
                   8:30 Novena for Mothers 
Wed     5/23    6:30 Henry Ware 
                   8:30 Novena for Mothers 
Thu      5/24    6:30 Leonarda M. Carmen 
                   8:30 Joshua & Yorg Field 
Fri        5/25    6:30 Willis McCauley 
                   8:30 Essie Nazareno 
Sat       5/26    6:30 Maria Quiambao 
                   8:30 A Special Intention 
                   5:00 Kevin Folan 
Sun      5/27    6:45 Crispulo DuQue 

A Message from the Pastor 
 

I want to thank everyone who re-
membered me with your beautiful 
cards, good wishes and prayers during 
April and May.  As most of you know, 
I was in Seton Hospital for a week in 
March and over a week in April.  Also 
many of you sent me some beautiful 
cards and gifts for my Birthday on 
April 28th.  I can’t thank you enough 
for your kindness and caring.  It has 
now been nearly a month since my gall 
bladder surgery on April 16th.  It was a 
very difficult surgery and I am still in 
the process of healing.  Hopefully by 
sometime in June I will be able to say 
“I am really feeling 100% better!”  But, 
for now, I can only say I’m still dealing 
with a bit of pain and weakness—
though I’m up each day and trying to do 
my pastoral duties the best I can..  
Your prayers are always so greatly 
appreciated.  
 

May God bless you all, 
 

Fr. Ed Bohnert 
Pastor 

ARCHBISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL 
 

Our Archbishop’s Annual Appeal campaign has 
ended, but as you can see we still need another 
$29,003 to reach our goal.  We are only at 59% 
of our assessment.  It takes every parishioner to 
participate in order to help us reach our goal of 
$70,600.  The deadline for this year’s Appeal is 
December 31, 2007.  Please continue to send in 
your pledges. 



Every Wednesday 
Cafeteria (“Falcon Hall”) 

Doors open at 6:30 PM 
Bingo begins at 7:30 PM 

Save the Date: 
Saturday, June 9 

at St. Mary’s Cathedral 
 

Deacon Ngoan Phan, who 
was here on his Pastoral 
Year, will be one of three 
men ordained to the Priest-
hood on that day.  You are 
welcome and invited to attend. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  
NEW REGISTRATION FOR 2007-2008 

 

New registration forms are now available for the 
2007-2008 School Year. 
 

Forms may be picked up at the Office of Religious 
Education, located in the School Building on: 
 

Monday, Tuesday, & Wednesday        9:00 am - 2:00 pm 
Monday - Friday (Rectory Office)       9:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Knights of Columbus 
Midsummer Dinner Dance & Entertainment Event 

 

The St. Veronica Knights of Columbus Council 9604 in 
conjunction with the 2nd Installation Ceremonies  cordially 
invites all of you to its annual fundraiser for our parish 
community.  This will be a great time to meet new friends 
and renew old acquaintances with delicious food, great 
dance music and lively entertainment from some of the 
talented members of our parish community. 
 

Proceeds from this event will benefit the Saint Veronica’s 
Archbishop’s Annual Appeal and its Capital Campaign 
Program.  Tickets are available from the Rectory and 
from members of the Knights of Columbus Council 
($25 per person - children under 12 are free!). 
 

                      Date:  June 30, 2007 (Saturday) 
                      Time:  7:00 p.m. 
                      Place:  St. Veronica Parish Center 
 

For more information please contact the Rectory at (650) 
588-1455 or Romy Soriben at (650) 742-9840. 

NORTHERN CALIFORNIA  
CATHOLIC CHARISMATIC CONVENTION  

 

Celebrate the 40th Anniversary of the 
Catholic Charismatic Renewal in the USA 

at the Santa Clara Convention Center, 
Great America Parkway - on May 25, 26 & 27. 

Seven outstanding speakers, General Sessions and Work-
shops, Eucharistic Worship Service, Healing Mass, and 

Prayer Ministry. 
Also, complete Youth & Children’s Ministries 

(if pre-registered).  
 

For a complete schedule and registration brochure,  
call 707-643-2238 or register at the door. 

 

Information is also at www.ncrcspirit.com. 

Father Thuan Hoang 
will be celebrating his 10th anniversary of Ordination 
on May 31st. 
 

As a seminarian Fr. Thuan spent his Pastoral Year 
here at St. Veronica Church.  Please join in sending 
him notes and cards of good wishes: 
 

Rev. Thuan Hoang 
Church of the Visitation 
655 Sunnydale Avenue 

San Francisco, CA  94134 

Memorial Mass 
Lucille M. Creamer 
Entered into eternal life 

On Good Friday, April 6, 2007 
A Memorial Mass will be 
Celebrated in her honor on 

Monday, May 21, 2007 
at 7:30 p.m. 

St. Veronica Church 
434 Alida Way 

South San Francisco 
In lieu of flowers, 

A donation can be made to 
The Kevin & Lucille Creamer Scholarship Fund 

c/o Y.M.I., Council #32 
P.O. Box 1161 

South San Francisco, CA  94080-1161 

Total Consecration Events at St. Veronica 
 

Sunday, May 27, 2:30-5:00 p.m. 
“True Devotion to Mary” video presentation on the 
teachings of St. Louis de Montfort at St. Veronica’s Convent 
 

June 13th thru July 15th 
St. Louis de Montfort’s 33 day Self Preparation for Total 
Consecration on July 16th (Materials & books will be 
available during the seminar or call contact person or 
sponsor.  The book “True Devotion to Mary” is now 
available at St. Veronica’s Bookrack). 
 

July 16th, 5:30-7:00 p.m. - St. Veronica Church 
Celebration of the Memorial of Our Lady of Mount Carmel 

Followed by Total Consecration to Jesus through Mary. 
(Fellowship after the Ceremony) 

 
For Information:  Letica Rubin at 834-4391 or  

                        Lilia Cathey at 758-2131 



Retrouvai l le  San Francisco 
 

Retrouvaille, a program for troubled marriages will be 
held on June 1-3 in San Mateo; Retrouvaille is 
presented by three couples and a priest.  All couples 
who have, at one time or another, mentally or physically 
packed their bags are welcome.  The program brings 
communication, reconciliation, forgiveness and hope. 
 

Info: Pat & Tony Fernandez (415) 893-1005 
or website:  www.retrouvaille.org. 

Join thousands of young people from around the world 
in a Blessed Pilgrimage to… 

 

MEDJUGORJE 
18TH ANNUAL YOUTH FESTIVAL 

July 30 to August 8, 2007 
$2,099 per person from San Francisco 

 

For more information or details, 
call Elizabeth Sexton at (707) 664-0865. 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES CYO 
SUMMER CAMP 

 

CYO Summer Camp is a faith community of caring individuals 
dedicated to providing a playful, fun-filled, challenging summer 
camp experience in a safe, rustic setting near Occidental, 
CA.  CYO Summer Camp helps youths discover their self-
worth, develop their humanity, become comfortable with the 
appreciation of the natural environment and see these won-
ders as a reflection of their Creator.  Ten day camp sessions 
run from June 27th through August 11, 2007.  For a brochure 
or application call (707) 874-0240 or go to www.cyocamp.
org. 
********************************** 

CYO SUMMER CAMP STAFF NEEDED 
 

We are still accepting applications from applicants at least 
18-years-old or high school grads for these exciting CYO 
Summer Camp positions:  Counselors, Specialty Counselors 
and Head Counselor.  Camp Staff will be employed from 
June 18th - August 12th, 2007.   
 

Benefits: 
*Meet new people and from lasting friendships. 
 
*Eight weeks of Housing and Food plus a salary range  of 
  $1,692 to $2,148 for the Summer. 
 
*Learn youth development skills while you lead fun-filled 
  activities. 
 
*Opportunity to build a resume that includes skills  of 
  team-building, teaching, leadership and creativity. 
 

Visit:  http://camp.cccyo.org/staff for more 
           information or send your resumé to 

           crodriguez@cccyo.org 




